Hello everyone,

| wanted to pass on to everyone that we have been seeing a series of VOTE NO ON ISSUE 10 signs being
stolen from front yards. The majority of the thefts have been happening in the Highland Lakes area.

| do hope that everyone understands that this is a theft offense. If someone is caught removing signs,
the victim has the right to file charges.

If anyone has any questions about this incident, please let me know.

Also, there was a small type-o in the previous email | sent out last week. The address for the retirement
party is 5111 S. Old 3C, which is the Genoa Township Admin Building. It was listed as 5911.

Thank you, everyone.

Be safe.

Detective Michael Riehle

Genoa Township Police Department
Direct - 614-568-2069

Main - 614-568-2060



